
MEET THE EXPERT
The London West Alliance is pleased to invite you to an afternoon CPD facilitated by

Victoria Hobson

TEACHING KS3 WITH  
THE NEW GCSE IN VIEW

In January the government confirmed changes to the GCSEs in French, German and 
Spanish, in line with the 2016 MFL Pedagogy Review recommendations and the 2021 
Ofsted Research Review. Whilst the new GCSE is intended for first teaching from 
September 2024, with first exams in summer 2026, there are actions we can take now 
at KS3 which will help prepare for the changes.

In this session you will explore the implications of the new GCSE for our teaching now 
at KS3 (and soon at KS4), in particular:

u	 Vocabulary – working with a defined content and what this means for listening, 
speaking, reading and writing

u	 Phonics – read aloud and dictation
u	 Speaking – unplanned interactions
u	 Reading – inference and depth of word knowledge

Ideas are exemplified with resources in French, German and Spanish that are freely 
available.

This session will take place on
Monday 30th January 2023 from 4:00 – 5:30pm

WEBINAR



MEET THE EXPERT

After graduating from The University of Birmingham 
with a BA(Hons) in French and Hispanic Studies, Victoria 
completed a PGCE in MFL at the University of Leeds.  
Over the course of her career she has held positions of 
leadership at subject, departmental, whole school and 
Local Authority level, and most recently as a Specialist 
Leader of Education. Whether as a class teacher or 

a leader, developing and enabling others is the aspect of Victoria’s 
professional practice which motivates her the most. She is also highly 
committed to her own professional development and as such holds a 
Masters in Education, from the University of Leeds. Victoria joined the 
NCELP team in January 2019 initally as a Teacher Educator and now holds 
the position of CPD Leader.

Cost:	u	 £40 for LWA members and membership schools and  
		  £45 for other schools

	 	 u	 SEND TWO DELEGATES FOR £75 for LWA members and
              £80 for other schools

To make enquiries, find out more and book places please contact:  
LWA@lampton.org.uk Places are transferable but non-refundable.  
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